THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

Regents Communication

Action Request

Subject: UM-Dearborn Campus Service Drive

Action Requested: Naming the University of Michigan-Dearborn Service Drive

Wolverine Way

The University of Michigan Division of Public Safety & Security (DPSS) is requiring that all buildings on the Dearborn campus be assigned a street address, which shall be registered with the United States Post Office. This action will allow all internal spaces to be easily searchable and identifiable in the event of an emergency. The University of Michigan-Dearborn's official, public-facing campus address will remain 4901 Evergreen Rd, Dearborn, MI 48128.

The name "Wolverine Way" was used to identify a short service drive on campus in DPSS Traffic Control Order #24-71, dated July 29, 2024. To date, all internal roadways, except for one, are already named and identifiable. The only road that lacks a name is this service drive, which is approximately 200 yards in length, off Monteith Boulevard, and parallel to the Monteith Parking Structure. With its limited purpose, the service drive is not suitable for an official, honorific naming.

In accordance with the University's Policy for Naming Facilities, Spaces and Streets, a formal exception to the policy was approved on September 26, 2024. Therefore, I recommend approval to name the University of Michigan-Dearborn Service Drive as Wolverine Way, effective immediately.

Respectfully submitted,

Domenico Grasso

Chancellor

University of Michigan-Dearborn

October 2024